
Mrs. Prestwood’s Ponderings
February 12, 2024

Math
Last week, we cemented our
knowledge of counting by 10s,

writing the numbers 10-100 by 10s,
and counting groups of 10s to find
the final amount. This week, we will
expand our knowledge to counting
by 100s. We will add 100s together,
remembering the adage, “You can
only combine if they’re the same

kind”. Our math skills are growing by
leaps and bounds!

Praise the Lord, and let
all that is within me,
bless His holy name!

https://tinyurl.com/6ctp6mrx

Continue praying for and
contributing to our Eagle Fund.

We have gone above and
beyond our first goal; now we
push on to the next goal of

$75,000. Help our Eagles soar!

Phonics and
Literature

Last week, we learned the letter “n”, and
we ended the week on Fun Food Friday
by tasting a nopal cactus salad. The
scholars are doing amazing with

dictation and spelling, and you should be
proud of them! This week, we will be

learning our final vowel, e, as in
elephant. We will learn about elephants
and read different short stories with the
/eh/ sound in them. Our red words for
this week are have, help, me, and pink.
Bring something that shows “love” for

show and tell.

Science

We will finish our study

of the solar system this

week by learning about

Uranus, Neptune, and

Pluto. We can’t wait to

display our projects!

Please help your scholar
memorize weekly to keep

within their hearts.

Whoever believes and is
baptized will be saved;

whoever does not believe will
be condemned.

Children, obey your parents in
the LORD, for this is right.

Ephesians 6:1

History
Last week, we learned about the

Phoenicians and the Assyrians. Ask
your scholar about some of the

interesting facts they learned! This
week, we will hear about Babylon
rising to power and life in early

Crete.

“Go Texan Day” - February
22nd (Wear your best

Western duds!)

Important Reminders!

Every Wednesday at 9:45 -
Chapel. All are welcome!

OSL Summer Camp is just around the
corner. Call the office to register your

child for all the exciting things
happening this summer!

Remember to re-enroll your
scholar for 2024-25.

Current students need to re-enroll
for the coming year and space is

limited!

Religious Studies
Last week, we heard about
when Jesus was anointed,

when He walked on water, and
when He calmed the storm.
We also learned about when
He healed a blind man with
His Word and some water.

Next week, we will hear about
Jesus’ Sermon on the Mount
and when He fed 5,000. We

will also hear about the Good
Samaritan and Jesus as the

Good Shepherd.

Look Ahead

February 12-16: Spirit Week!
Monday - Dress as a mythical
character (mermais\d, unicorn,

ogre, fairy, gnome)
Tuesday - team jersey

Wednesday - Valentine’s Day shirt
or color

Thursday - House shirt
Friday - Decades Day - dress in

your favorite decade!

February 14th - Valentine’s Day
party (2:30)

February 14th - Ash Wednesday
service - 7:00

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftinyurl.com%2F6ctp6mrx&data=05%7C01%7Cbprestwood%40oslschool.org%7C1c04208ccca548d99f0f08dbd7003f33%7Cbe84b16044af49168b0923206179ec9f%7C0%7C0%7C638340168305744092%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=pgjpbeWtFCLaMrFXFqCe%2BX%2BdYuunnlM4msSjB011%2Flc%3D&reserved=0



